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May 7, 2014

Mr. Scott McKillip, President
Plainfield Renewable Energy, LLC
12 Mill Brook Road

Plainfield, CT 06374

Dear Mr. McKillip:
Re: Plainfield Renewable Energy, LLC (*PRE"}) In-Service Date

in reference to that certain Standard Electricity Purchase Agreement by and between The Connecticut
Light and Power Company (“Utility”) and Plainfield Renewable Energy, LLC (“Seller”) dated May 8, 2008,
as amended on September 17, 2010, and further amended on December 23, 2011 (the “EPA”), CL&P is

in receipt of Seller’s notice dated December 31, 2013 stating that the PRE facility had achieved the
requirements for the facility to be considered In-Service in accordance with Appendix B; and that, with the
possible exception of Class | certification, the PRE facility had satisfied the Prerequisites for Purchases
set forth in Section A-15 of the EPA. On April 9, 2014, the Connecticut Public Utilities Regulatory Authority
issued a decision approving Class | certification of the PRE facility effective as of December 12, 2013.

CL&P hereby accepts said documentation and agrees that the In-Service Date of the Facility shall be
recorded as 2400 hours on December 31, 2013 with purchases at the Contract Payment Rate to begin as
of 00:00 on January 1, 2014. In accordance with Section 5.1 of the EPA, said EPA shall remain in effect
for fifteen (15) years from the In-Service Date and shall terminate, unless earlier terminated in accordance
with the terms of the EPA, at 2400 hours on December 31, 2028. Following the end of the term, the
parties shall have no further obligation under the EPA except as otherwise expressly provided in the EPA
or to the extent necessary to enforce the rights and obligations of the parties arising under the EPA before
the end of the term.

In reference to Appendix B of the EPA Description of Facility, the Delivery Point shall be the PTF line 1505
adjacent to the new ISO-NE Network Node 1D15509 UN.PLNFIELD13.8PLFD.

If you have any questions regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact me at the address
above or Anne Brookes, of my staff, at (860) 665-2540.

Very truly yours,

cc: Tom Brown
David Beacon




